6 March 2019

Mr Peter Gregson
27 Riversdale Grove
Edinburgh

EH12 5QS

Dear Mr. Gregson

RULE 5 — RECOMMENDATION TO CANCEL MEMBERSHIP

We refer to the CEC Appeals Committee hearing on Tuesday 5 March 2019 held at GMB
Euston Office, Mary Turmer House, 22 Stephenson Way, London NW1 2HD and write to
convey the Committee’s decision.

The CEC Appeals Committee determined that, whilst you have every right to your freedom
of speech, that on being advised of GMB policy by the GMB Scotland Secretary and despite
being asked to cease and desist you continued to post online and send emails against the
decisions and policies set out by the governing authorities of the union in clear breach of rule
43.3

The CEC Appeals Committee further determined that your distribution of unauthorised
circulars and literature without seeking prior approval was a clear breach of rule 35.13

The CEC Appeals Committee also determined that your attacks on a GMB official, and your
actions against the rules of the union was a clear breach of rule 5.4

For the reasons set out above the CEC Appeals Committee unanimously agreed to uphold
the recommendation of the GMB Scotland Committee that your membership of GMB be
cancelled, with immediate effect.

In line with rule 5.5 the decision of the CEC Appeals Committee is final.

Yours sincerely

poen (7 et

BARBARA PLANT JOE MORGAN
PRESIDENT SENIOR MANAGER

& Gary Smith, GMB Scotland Secretary
Louise Gilmour, GMB Scotland Senior Organiser
Members of the CEC Appeals Committee
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